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IINO Kaiun Kaisha, Ltd. 

 

IINO joined TCFD Consortium 

 

IINO Kaiun Kaisha, Ltd. (IINO) today announced it has joined the TCFD Consortium, which 

consists of companies and financial institutions that support the recommendations of the Task 

Force on Climate-related Financial Disclosures (the "TCFD Recommendations"). 

 

TCFD Consortium was established as a forum to discuss to promote effective information 

disclosure based on TCFD recommendations by companies and to link such disclosure 

information to appropriate investment decisions by financial institutions and others. 

 

IINO will effectively disclose information on the risks and opportunities posed by climate 

change to its business by utilizing the knowledge the Company has gained through 

information exchange with other companies and financial institutions that support the TCFD 

recommendations through our membership in TCFD Consortium. 

 

Please refer to the following website for more information on our "Responding to Climate 

Change".  

https://www.iino.co.jp/kaiun/english/csr/environment_climate_change.html 

 

Click on the link for more details : https://tcfd-consortium.jp/en 

 

Contact: 

Safety & Environment Office, Business Administration Department 

Phone   +81-3-6273-3074 

Inquiry Form https://www.iino.co.jp/kaiun/english/contact/form.php 
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